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Dear Members of the Judicial Council:

I wish to join the chorus of concerned judges who urge quick and complete implementation of the SEC's
recommendations.  That body has prepared an exhaustive, objective and honest report that responds to
the many criticisms levied against the AOC, the Judicial Council and to the judicial branch itself.

I join in the thoughtful comments presented by the Los Angeles Superior Court and request that there
be no further delay in implementing the suggested, and imperative, changes suggested by the SEC.

Best personal regards,

Judge Yolanda Orozco

Judge Yolanda Orozco
Los Angeles Superior Court
Central Arraignment Court
429 Bauchet Street, Dept. 81
Los Angeles, CA 90012


